
TOWN OF LOVELL 

Selectmen Meeting Minutes 

May 8, 2018 

 

Attendance; Bob Drew, Steve Goldsmith, Turf Ramsden, Larry Fox, and Tommie McKenzie. 

1. Approved May 1, 2018 minutes. 

2. Signed The Warrant. 

3. Received Thank You Note from Paul Kurnick for a contribution from The John & Warren McKeen 

Scholarship Fund. 

4. Reviewed MDOT 2017 Bridge Report, issues with Approach Guardrail on Kezar River Bridge 

#0788 and Slab City Bridge #0728. Larry will investigate. 

5. Signed Agreement for the Purchase and Sale of Real Estate Lot R05 Map 014 from Town Of 

Lovell to Meatballs LLC. 

6. Signed Liquor License Application for Severance Lodge Club. 

7. Reviewed update from William Dale re; TOL & MDEP vs. Holovacs. 

8. Larry reported on Public Works, Oxford Laundry Service going out of business will search 

another uniform service. Scott Davidson provided requested note from Central Maine Health 

Care stating he would be able to work until a specialist could be consulted. 

9. Tommie reported on LVFD, Bryce Thurston finished Fire School. May 18-20 written course Rapid 

Interaction Response will be conducted. LVFD will contribute the old Tank Truck to Public Works 

to be used to flush culverts. 

10. Jay Robinson reported on MSAD 72 Budget, $9,380 increase to Lovell. 

11. Executive Session 

12. Adjourned 8:30 


